From: Bill Reed

Sent: 10 February 2016 17:55 **To:** Whittingham, Gideon **Cc:** ERNEST JAMES

Subject: King's Cross Methodist Church, 2015/7013/P

Dear Gideon,

I would like to object to the above application on behalf of the The King's Cross Conservation Advisory Committee on the grounds that in its bulk, scale and mass it would be an overdevelopment, and that it would cause harm to designated heritage assets that would not be outweighed by the benefits of the development.

The Committee supports both the objection submitted by The Friends of Argyle Square and also the objection submitted by Russell-Cooke Solicitors on behalf of their client, Edward Swales.

Kind Regards,

Bill Reed MA Dip Arch Hons RIBA.

Bill & Katie Reed 40 Argyle Square London WC1H 8AL

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, then you have received this email in error and any dissemination, distribution, copying or use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error please notify the sender.